
On Thursday, December 9th parents are invited to bring their child to
school and eat a donut together at our Donuts with Grown Ups event from
7:50-8:30am.  If a parent is unable to attend, a grandparent or family
friend is welcome to attend in their place.  We hope you or someone
special can join us for breakfast and a morning classroom circle.

Donuts with Grown Ups
What's that?

It's December and the holiday excitement is in the air!  Our students are anxiously preparing for their Winter
Concert, writing Christmas letters and stories for the Superior Express, and learning about the gift of giving.  I
have also had a few families contact me, asking for ways to donate to the school.  We appreciate everyone's
generosity!  If others are interested in making a monetary donation for needed student items or donating
items (school supplies, coats, shoes, food items for the Backpack program, or anything else you think would be
helpful for our students) please visit with me.  

Also, please remember to use safe pick-up and drop-off procedures before school, after school, after Kids
Club, and during SYAA practices in the evenings and weekends.  Before and after school parents can park in
the parking lot NORTH of the school and walk their child to the front doors.  Or, parents can use the WEST
driving lane to drop off their child at the curb.  Please do not drop students off in the east driving lane and
have them walk across potential traffic.  This lane should be used for through-traffic only.  Thanks for keeping
your children and our students safe!

Jodi Fierstein
Principal
jfierstein@superiowildcats.org
402-879-3257 ext. 225

 Reminder: The "Elementary Events" calendar is now posted on our school website or you can
subscribe/add the calendar to your own calendar with the following link:  https://bit.ly/37lcrQf

THE  PULSE  ON  THE  PLAYGROUND
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The latest news and updates from Superior Elementary School

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS:
D E C E M B E R  8  -  K I D S  C L U B  F A M I L Y  C O O K I E  A N D  C R A F T  N I G H T  ( 5 - 6 : 0 0 P M )
D E C E M B E R  9  -  D O N U T S  W I T H  G R O W N  U P S  ( 7 : 5 0 - 8 : 3 0 A M )
D E C E M B E R  9  -  E L E M E N T A R Y  W I N T E R  C O N C E R T  @  7 P M
D E C E M B E R  1 5  -  E A R L Y  D I S M I S S A L  @  1 : 1 5 P M  -  S T A F F  I N S E R V I C E
                        K I D S  C L U B  M O V I E  D A Y  A T  T H E  C R E S T  T H E A T R E
D E C E M B E R  2 1  -  C L A S S R O O M  C H R I S T M A S  P A R T I E S  1 2 : 3 0 - 1 : 1 5 P M
                        E A R L Y  D I S M I S S A L  @  1 : 1 5 P M  -  W I N T E R  B R E A K
                        E N D  O F  2 N D  Q U A R T E R / 1 S T  S E M E S T E R
D E C .  2 2  -  J A N .  4  -  N O  S C H O O L  F O R  P K - 1 2  S T U D E N T S

W E D N E S D A Y  J A N .  5  -  S T U D E N T S  R E T U R N  T O  S C H O O L  
( N O T E :  T H I S  I S  D I F F E R E N T  T H A N  T H E  O R I G I N A L  S C H O O L  C A L E N D A R . )



In a world where you can be anything, 

Bee Kind.




Elementary Winter Concert 
& Scholastic Book Fair

Thursday, Dec. 9 at 7:00pm

BEE Kind at
Superior

Elementary!

Friday, November 12 was World Kindness Day. 
 Staff and students celebrated all week long (and
all year long) with many different activities.  To
name a few, students posted encouraging notes
around the building, wrote Thank You cards to
staff, read with other grade-level students, and
participated in many other kindness activities in
their classroom.  We read "Will You Be the I in
Kind" by Julia Cook at our Family Fun Night and
added to our "K _ ND" poster.  Staff showed off
their new t-shirts for the year and the students
documented their random acts of kindness with a
Kindness Chain, which is proudly displayed in our
hallway.

The book fair will be open before the concert starting at 6:30 as well as after the concert.  Flyers will be
coming home in your child's red folder.  These books are always reasonably priced and make great

Christmas gifts.  Also, look for your child’s classroom teacher's bucket of wish list books at the book fair.  
This is a great way to help build a love for reading within the classroom and at home.
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